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2021 – 2022 ANNUAL REPORT 

Membership: The officers of LHRB-SIS for 2021 - 2022 were Heather Kushnerick, Chair; Rob Mead, vice 
chair/chair elect; Linda Tesar, immediate past chair; and Hannah Miller-Kim, secretary/treasurer. Laurel 
Davis remains our webmaster. Elections were held in June. Ryan Greenwood was elected vice-chair/chair-
elect, and Hannah Miller-Kim was re-elected secretary/treasurer 

Annual Meeting: LHRB submitted two programs to the AMP this year. One was selected as the LHRB 
sponsored program, “Illuminating Robert Morris: Creating a Digital Exhibit to Celebrate America’s Second 
Black Lawyer.” We will once again host both the Archive and Rare Book Cataloging Roundtables. The 
board submitted a request for funding a reception but the funding was denied. The board has decided on 
an informal meet up in the convention hotel. 

The 12th annual Morris L. Cohen Student Essay Competition was held this year. There were three 
submissions, however the committee concluded that none of the submissions were of sufficient quality. No 
award was granted.  

Publications: LH&RB, the SIS newsletter under the leadership of Kasia Solon Cristobal, Editor-in Chief, 
produced a fall 2021 newsletter and will produce an issue prior to the AALL annual meeting in Denver.  
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